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I have been a resident of Happy Valley OR since 2000. I came from a state where 

there was in-person-only voting, standing in line for hours in rain, wind, sometimes 

snow. I was thrilled to be able to vote by mail here in OR! I can now sit comfortably in 

my home, read the voter’s pamphlet and select my candidates taking all the time I 

need, confident that my ballot would be received and my voice heard. I am now a 

senior citizen and would hate to give that privilege up and return to standing in long 

lines once again. This idea of taking away mail-in voting is just another attempt to 

suppress votes and prevent everyone their right to have their voice heard and ballot 

counted. 

Shame on whoever is trying to take this privilege from the citizens of OR. 


